
 

 

 

Mobile Food Vendor Community Workshop 

 

July 17, 2025 

 

In an effort to meet the needs of the business community, additional business license categories will 

soon be eligible for a Multi-Jurisdictional Business License (MJBL), including Mobile Food Vendors (food 

trucks). Clark County, the City of Las Vegas, the City of Henderson, and the City of North Las Vegas will 

collaborate and develop MJBLs that will be valid across all participating jurisdictions. 

 

We’re inviting the Mobile Food Vendor (food truck) community to share feedback on upcoming changes 

to the mobile food vendor license category. Your input is essential to help ensure the MJBL license 

structure is the best fit for the Mobile Food Vendor community’s business needs. 

 

This workshop will provide updates on progress, present preliminary concepts for the new fee structure, 

and offer an opportunity for public feedback. A dedicated time for public comments will also be 

included. 

 

             Date: Wednesday, July 30, 2025 

      Time: 2:00 PM – 4:00 PM 

    Location: Clark County Board of Commissioners Chambers - 500 S. Grand Central Parkway, Las 

Vegas, NV 89106 

    Please note: This is a discussion and feedback workshop—No vending will take place at this event. 

  Spanish-language assistance will be available. 

 


